
4/25/20 update 
 
Hey there everyone, Mr. Junik here as we enter yet another weekend in Quarantine! 
 
Before we get to announcements… A quick shout out to our birthday people 
 
On Monday… Birthday wishes go out to Matt Drudl and Ava Mecca 
 
 
Seniors… Not to harp on this, but your Completed Portfolios are due on Thursday!  Please 
make sure you have everything uploaded into Google Drive. If you haven’t logged in yet… the 
code to access that Drive was sent out by Mr. Meyerhofer earlier this week. 
 
As of right now, the sun is shining and it is supposed to reach 60 degrees today!   Try to enjoy 
some outdoor time, some sunshine, and some Physical activity!  
 
Have a blessed day and a wonderful weekend.  We’ll see you on Tuesday! 
 
 


